
 April 2023 news for BPC 

 
‘Life in the Villages around Sittingbourne in the 1920s’ is the subject  of 
Helen Allinson’s illustrated talk on Wednesday morning 12th April 
10.30am in The Parish hall 
 Everyone is welcome. 
 
Our recent project to provide a bench in The Street is due to be 
completed on April 5th when the bench is delivered and set on the corner 
of Mountview and The Street. We give grateful thanks to BHG members, 
Swale Borough Council Engagement funding and Borden Parish Council 
for enabling this to be achieved. 
 
As part of the Coronation celebrations for King Charles 111 we will be 
taking part in the ‘Volunteer Show Case’ at The Forge in the Street on 
May 8th 2-4pm and look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Our 2023 programme is now available 

 
Eileen 

Borden Heritage Group membership secretary 

 


